
Vernon Park Choir @ The Plaza – Thursday 14th September 

Information for families. 

 

Monday 11th September 2023 

Dear Families, 

 

Your child is performing with the school choir in The Stockport Music Story at The Plaza 

this Thursday, 14th September at 7.30pm. 

 

Please read the following information carefully: 

• Children should wear full school uniform for the performance. If you have a flat cap 

at home, or can borrow one, please send this along too. 

• Children should be brought to the main entrance of The Plaza to meet school staff 

(Mrs Lee, Miss Green and Mr Pearson) between 7.15 and 7.25pm on the evening of 

Thursday 14th September. For families who are staying, this should allow time to make 

your way to your seats as the concert begins at 7.30pm. 

• The choir will then be taken backstage with the school chaperoning adults to our own 

dressing room. Please make sure that the children do not have any valuables with 

them as we will not be able to secure these and school cannot take responsibility for 

lost items. 

• If your child has an asthma pump or EpiPen, please make sure that your home 

inhaler/pen is passed to a member of staff when you drop your child off. We will have 

a first aid kit with us, but will not bring medication that normally stays in school. 

• Our choir will be on stage at approximately 8.15pm. Following our performance, we 

will return to the Dressing Room to collect belongings and then move to seats in The 

Circle. There will be an interval in the performance, beginning at approximately 8.40pm 

• For families who have purchased tickets, children may be collected from The 

Circle during the interval – we will have a sign-out sheet ready.  

• Unaccompanied children should be collected from outside the main entrance 

of The Plaza (same as drop-off) at approximately 8.45pm. Please advise us when 

dropping off, if you will be collecting children from outside the venue. 

• The concert is advertised to end at approximately 11pm; children should however be 

collected from The Circle or the main entrance during the Interval. For families who 

have purchased tickets, you are of course invited to remain for the whole performance. 

 

We are very proud to have been asked to be part of this event and anticipate it being a huge 

success! Many thanks in advance for the support shown by families. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Green 


